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Headteacher: Mr. Henry Bray 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hayley Lakin 

 

 

Let Your Light Shine! 

 
 

 
Tuesday 9th February 2021 

The Kindness Award 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week is National Random Acts of Kindness Week and as a school we wanted to take this opportunity 
to celebrate and encourage kindness throughout our community.  
 
As usual, school will be closed for the February half term week starting on Monday 15th February and there 
will be no remote learning to ensure the children and all of you get a proper and well-earned rest. However, 
for those of you looking for something creative to enjoy and to help the children to think about the 
importance of kindness, we have made a range of kindness related activities and are holding a competition 
for the children to create a Kindness Award which will be used in school going forwards to reward and 
celebrate acts of kindness. 
 
Please see the full details in the attached flyer or on our website and the Teachers will be speaking to the 
children about it this week. These activities are completely optional and in the spirit of kindness, please 
make sure you are all kind to yourselves – you have done a fantastic job of supporting your 
children with their home learning and very much deserve a break!  Remote learning will resume on the 
website and on Teams on Monday 22nd February and the paper learning packs will be available for 
collection from outside of school from first thing in the morning on that day. 
 
Have a restful half term break and take care everyone. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. H. Bray 
Headteacher 
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